
Product 
Description

70% Alcohol and  
QAC based  

Surface Disinfectant 

Twin Chain 
Quaternary based 

Surface  
Disinfectant

Silver Hydrogen  
Peroxide based  

Disinfectant  
Concentrate

Silver Accelerated  
Hydrogen Peroxide 

based Spray  
Disinfectant  
(Food Grade)

Silver Accelerated  
Hydrogen Peroxide 
based Fumigant for 
smoke disinfection

70% Alcohol and  
Chlorhexidene  

Gluconate  
based Hand Sanitizer

Anti-Microbial  
Handwash with  

Fragrance

Please note: 

This is a selection 
guide, if you have 
any specific queries, 
please get in touch 
with your nearest 
Chemtex
Representative  
or visit  
www.chemtexltd.com

TRIGGER

FOGGING

ATOMISER

DIPPING

WIPING TUNNEL

SPRAYING

SMOKE

MOPPING

RUBBING

WASHING

Storage
& Handling

Incompatibility

Flammable.  
Keep away from 
sources of heat

Toxic when  
concentrated.  

Keep away from children
and pet animals. 

Oxidising Agent. 
Store in cool and 

dry place.

Safe to handle. 
Store in cool and  

dry place.
Safe for food.

Safe to handle.  
Store in cool and  

dry place.

Flammable.  
Keep away from heat. 

Do not use with  
heating system.

Safe to handle. 
High foaming.

Open Flame and 
Heating systems

Food, Electrical  
Items

Cast Iron,  
Mild Steel,  
Hard water

None None Open Flame and  
Heating systems None

Usage
& Contact Time

Machines to  
be used

Vehicles

Personal
Hygiene

Hard Surface 
(Non Porous)

Soft Surface 
(Porous)

Incoming
Goods

Kitchen /  
Pantry /   
Canteen

Washroom / 
Toilets

Air

Ready to use spray. 
Disinfects in  
5 seconds.

Dilute 40ml with 10ltr 
tap water and mop or 
spray. Disinfects in 

5 mins.

Dilute in DM as per  
prescribed dosage.  
Disinfects skin or  

surface in 60 seconds.

Ready to use with  
sprayer or atomizer.  

Disinfects in 60 seconds.

Ready to use with 
Smoke machine.  
Disinfects air in  

5-15 mins.

2-3ml per use.  
Rub well for  
20 seconds.

2-3ml per wash.  
 Rub well for 

20 seconds and rinse.

Passenger seats 
and handle,  
Vehicle Interiors
(Steering Wheel,
Door Handles, 
Dashboard, Gear
Knobs, Rear 
View Mirror)

Chairs, Electrical 
Devices^, Glass 
+ Mirror, Gym  
Equipments, Lift 
Button + Hand 
Rail, Salon  
Accessories, 
Sanitary Ware, 
Switches, Tables 
Tops, Tool + 
Accessories

Chairs, Furniture, 
Gym Equipment, 
Sanitary ware, 
Tabelware

Tools and  
Accessories

Marble / Tile /  
Vinyl Floor 

Epoxy Flooring, 
Paver & Bitumen 
Road

Salon 
Accessories 
(non electric)

Equipment, Valves 
& Machinery

Equipment,  
Valves and  
Machinery

Face Shields 
PPE Suits  
Decontamination 
(Follow SOP)

Apparel 
(At entry point)

Apparel 
(At entry point)

PPE Suits 
Decontamination 
(Follow SOP)

N-95 Mask, PPE  
Decontamination 
(Spray and allow 
to dry)

Hands
and
Elbows

Hands
and
Elbows

Skin
(At Entry Point)

Furniture
and 
Concrete

Paper,
Currency Notes
Food Packaging

Cardboard  
Cartons,  
Containers, 
Metal Articles, 
Plastic  
Packaging, 
Wooden Crates

Kitchen  
Appliances 
(handles and 
buttons)

Soap  
Dispensers, 
Taps, Shower 
Control, Health 
Faucet, WC / 
Urinal, Flush 
Buttons

Contaminated 
Area*, Clean 
Room, Cold 
Room, Critical 
Area (Healthcare 
/ Clinic)

Clean Room, 
Cold Room, 
Critical Area 
(Healthcare / 
Clinic), Non 
Ventilated / 
Unused Room 

Air Conditioner 
Clean Room, 
Cold Room, 
Non Ventilated / 
Unused Room 

Soap  
Dispensers,   
WC / Urinal, 
Flush Buttons Toilet Deodorize

and Fumigation
Toilet Seat & 
Support Rail

LPG Cylinders

Kitchen Floor
and Floor

Coffee Vending 
Machines,  
Grocery Packets,   
Appliances, 
Countertop, Sink 
Taps, Utensils, 
Water Dispenser

Vegetables 
& Fruits

Cardboard 
Cartons,  
Plastic  
Packaging, 
Wooder Crates

Cardboard,
Wooden
Crates

Exterior,  
Boot, 
Carriage 
Bin, Foot Mat

Vehicle  
Interior
Wiping

Vehicle  
Interior  
Fumigation
Vehicle Air  
Conditioner
Disinfection

Alstacol 25+ offers 
instant disinfection and 
evaporates.

Alstasan II 256 solution 
requires 5 minutes of 
drying time and is not  
ideal for glass and 
mirror.

Use Mist for Food  
Areas, Use Alstacol 25+ 
on anything electrical.

^Electrical Devices, 
Mobile phone,  
telephone, laptop,  
tablet, keyboard, 
mouse, remotes, panel 
boards, biometric, 
switches

On hard surface, which 
are non electric and 
does not have food 
contact can be  
disinfected with a  
solution of  
Alstasan II 256.

For any surface 
with incidental food 
contact, use Alstasan 
Silvox 150 MiST

For goods that carry 
food, beverage or 
dairy products – 
Alstasan Silvox 150 
MiST should be used

Use Alstasan 
Silvox 150 MIST for 
disinfection of the 
surface of uncut 
vegetables and fruits.

Simply spray and rub 
with hand. Rinse with 
water if needed

Silvox is recommended 
to use for Contaminated 
area as per advisory of 
Govt of India, MOHFW, 
Director General of Health 
Services [Emergency 
Medical Relief]

Carpet

Contaminated 
Fabric

Wood,  
Laminate Floor

Fabric &  
Garments,  
Furniture, Paper 
& Currency Note

Upholstery: 
Curtains, 
Blinds, 
Cushion, pillow

ALSTACOL 
25+

PRODUCTS

SANITIZER & DISINFECTANT  
SELECTION GUIDE

ALSTASAN 
II-256

ALSTASAN 
SILVOX® 150

ALSTASAN 
SILVOX®  
150 MIST

ALSTASAN 
SILVOX®  

150 FUME
ALSTASAN 
HANDRUB

DETPOL
HW RR+

LEGEND

NOTESAREA OF APPLICATION

PRODUCT OVERVIEW

MUST

www.chemtexltd.com For any sales enquiry 

https://www.chemtexltd.com/product-category/product-type/instant-spray-disinfectant/
https://www.chemtexltd.com/product-category/product-type/hard-surface-disinfectant/
https://www.chemtexltd.com/product-category/product-type/tunnel-and-fogging-disinfectant/
https://www.chemtexltd.com/product-category/product-type/tunnel-and-fogging-disinfectant/
https://www.chemtexltd.com/product-category/product-type/fumigation-disinfection/
https://www.chemtexltd.com/product-category/product-type/handrub/
https://www.chemtexltd.com/product-category/product-type/hand-wash/
https://www.chemtexltd.com/contact-us/
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